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Tate Woods School LRC


Late Fall News, 2014








Reading Makes Cents!











Your student has 


created a rainforest


 bank in the computer lab.  Please join your child in putting a penny in the bank for every book, chapter, newspaper, or magazine read.  We will collect the banks during our Learning Fair in April. The money will be


used to “adopt” animals and conserve acres of the rainforest. 








Questions about AR??


If you have questions


about this reading program, I will be available during conferences—or I can be reached anytime at


493.8096 or


� HYPERLINK "mailto:jbauman@lisle202.org" �jbauman@lisle202.org� 





Please be sure your child is reading his/her AR book every night!





Daily reading increases your child’s academic success!





                                                      


 Winter Break Already?





No, but we will be collecting all library books before the winter break.


All books will be due


on Thursday, December 18th.


You are encouraged to use Lisle Library during those


            weeks.  Hours are


                 Monday –Friday 9:30 a.m.-9:00 p.m.


                                 Saturday 9:30 am.-5:00  p.m.


                                 Sunday -1:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m.


                 Closed Christmas Eve, Christmas Day,


                                 New Year’s Eve, and New Year’s Day.





                               


Thank you to the 140 families


who attended our


Creepy Carrots Party


on Thursday evening,


October 16.


Aaron Reynolds 


enjoyed meeting all our students


and families.


The book fair


was a huge success, too!








